From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Opposition to electric vehicles
Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 8:30:41 AM

From: Larry Larimore <threejfarm@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 6:53 PM

To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>

Subject: Opposition to electric vehicles

Mr. Garvin:. Just wanted to express my opposition to thsue desire for electric cars by 2035 and
start the process by 2026. Being a senior citizen | am disappointed that it appears Delaware
wants to be the CA of the East coast

I'm sure you firmly believe this is best for our state but | disagree. We cannot afford the price
of these vehicles nor will we be well enough to stand around while it charges up. Very
disappointed in our state leadership
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